
 31st March 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
Good morning and welcome to the last newsletter of the term! 
 
Easter is almost upon us and this heralds the end of what has been a fantastic term at St Leonards CE 
Primary Academy. It’s been action packed and the children (and adults!) deserve a well-earned 
break. We would like to thank all of you for your ongoing support and we look forward to welcoming 
you back after Easter for what promises to be another great term. But first, let’s enjoy this last week of 
the term in the glorious spring sunshine! 
 
Take care, 
 
Mr Beadnell 
 
 

 
 
Values Cup 
The value for the term is Justice and we have been talking about fairness in assembly. The winners of 
our Values Cup over the last few weeks have been Casper, Grace and Karma – a massive well done to 
all of them! 

 
 

PE Days Term 4 
Monday – Years 4 and 6 
Tuesday – Years 3, 5 and 6 
Wednesday – Owls, Hedgehogs, Y4 & Y6 
Thursday – Hedgehogs and Year 3 
Friday – Y5 swimming 

Reverend Phil Assembly 
Reverend Phil joined us for the last Monday assembly of the term and shared with us 
the story of the Resurrection. It’s always great to welcome Reverend Phil to the 
school and the children really enjoy the way in which he shares bible stories and 
teaches them songs. 
 

 

Golf Day 
Stu Warren Golf treated the children to a fantastic day of golf on the school field. The weather was 
glorious and there were holes in one galore! 
 

Outdoor Classroom 
The outdoor classroom is almost complete – just the benches and guttering left to 
fit. It will then be ready for its grand opening! Thanks again to our PTA and The 
Prestbury Trust for helping to find the extra funding to make this happen. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
A Note About Parking 
It is important that access to the school carpark is maintained at all times. If you are bringing your child 
in late, please park outside the school boundary and walk your child to reception. Residents and 
parents have expressed their concerns about people parking on the pavement outside the school 
gates. Please be mindful of this when parking outside the school. 
 

 

School Dinner Price increase from April 2025 
A reminder that our food supplier, Dolce has written to inform us that the cost of school meals will be 
increasing from 1st April 2025. From this date, the cost of a school meal will rise to £3.19. Blue Kite will be 
looking at school meal provision for 25/26 and we have asked that St Leonard’s is included in that 
process. 

 
Upcoming TD Days 

Monday 2nd June  
 
Other dates to remember: 
 
First day back of Term 5 will be 22nd April. 
25th April Swimming starts for Y5 
28th April Clubs start for terms 5 &6 
30th April Owls going to Highworth Warneford for PE fundamentals – Consent on Parentmail 
6th May Owls & Hedgehogs trip – Pleas see Parentmail 
7th May Foxes trip Please see Parentmail 
12th May KS2 SATS week 
21 – 23rd May Y6 Residential 
4th June Swimming Gala 
6th June School Class Photos 
18th June Deers going to Highworth Warneford for Rounders Festival 
3rd July Blue Kite Sports Event (after school) 
4th July Sport’s day 
8th July Wiltshire Fire Service in school 
14th July Rock & Pop Roadshow in school 
15th & 16th July Transition mornings 
18th July Reports issued after school 
23rd July Leavers Service AM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


